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Official Certificate

Dear Dr. Ulrich Pont,

We would like to confirm that a contribution with the title "Visual performance of home offices: a case study" written by
"Dr. Ulrich Pont" was presented at our event 8th International Building Physics Conference - IBPC2021, held 25-27
August 2021 in Kgs. Lyngby, Denmark.

Thank you very much for your contribution!

Yours sincerely,

Professor Carsten Rode
Conference Chair
Technical University of Denmark
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